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August 30, 2005 
 
 
 
MEMO TO: All Amusement Device Companies 
 
 
FROM: Thomas Chambers 
  Assistant Bureau Chief 
 
RE:  N.D.T.  Procedures 
 
 
 
Effective September 1, 2005 any N.D.T. testing performed on your amusement devices for any 
reason, such as manufacturer’s bulletins, repairs, etc. shall comply with the following: 
 
The N.D.T. company that performs your test must send to this Raleigh office; (1) a copy of the 
test results, (2) the N.D.T. company’s written practice, and (3) a copy of the written procedures 
for each method used. 
 
If any further information is needed, please contact our office at 919-807-2770. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Thomas Chambers 
 
/nfv 
 
cc: N.D.T. Companies 
 


